
Thank you to all the parents and family members 

who came to our Art Exhibition! Everyone had the 

opportunity to see the brilliant self-portraits 

created by every child in the school and it was 

wonderful to see the children so proud of their 

framed masterpieces on display!

We also shared the 

children’s sketches and 

preliminary work, 

building up to their 

final pieces, as well as 

information about the 

artists from whom we 

drew our inspiration.


